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10
th

 May 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Visit by Christ Church Streatham CofE Primary School 

 

On Thursday 25
th

 May Year 5 children, together with members of staff, from Christ 

Church Streatham CofE Primary School will be spending the day with our Year 5 

children in Petworth. 

 

When we visited Christ Church in March with Year 5 they made us feel so very welcome 

and provided us all with a lunch. We would like to return the gesture by providing a 

lunch and this is where I require your help.  I would be extremely grateful if you would 

be able to contribute food for the visitor’s lunch on the 25
th

 May, we are expecting 

approximately 45 children.   

 

Please could you complete the attached reply by slip by Friday 19
th

 May or speak to 

either me, Mrs Soal or Mr Brigden, if you are able to contribute food donations for the 

lunch and what food you will be able to contribute.  

 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Laura Sandon-Webb 

Deputy Head & Willow Class Teacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Christ Church CofE School Lunch on Thursday 25
th

 May 2017 

 

Name…………………………………………………….Parent of………………………. 

 

will be able to provide……………………………………………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

for the lunch on the 25
th

 May. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………….date………………. 
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